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June 22, 1984

ON TUESDAY, JULY 10, 6:00 p.m.

The Atlanta Chapter of the International Facility
Management Association will hold its monthly meeting at
iil, inc. (see attached map). Our program this month:

THE FURNITURE PROJECT - A MANUFACTURER'S VIEWPOINT

Hinton Dillard, Regional Sales Manager with iil, ine.,
will present the furniture "project" from a manufacturer's viewpoint.
He will talk about how the project specifications are developed,
the ordering process and the problems that can occur along the way.
Also they will conduct a facility tour that will give us an overview
of how furniture is made and prepared for shipping.

iil, inc. started in 1962 in Toronto, Canada, as a custom
furniture house. In 1979, they expanded to the U.S. and standardized
their lines to decrease the prior emphasis on custom work. 1iil, inc.
now does over 40 million dollars a year of business in the U.S.
and Canada with their open plan executive furniture and seating
lines. This program should offer an excellent opportunity for us
to get a "pehind the scenes" perspective on facility management.

Reservations for this meeting must be made by 2:00 p.m.

Friday, July 6. For reservations, please call 658-1776 and ask
for Pat Stanfield.

There will be no charge for this meeting.

Atlanta Chapter

international Facility Management Association
Suite 2500, 133 Peachtree Street, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

404-658-1776






